

Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms

23 March, 2004

Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative Reforms Circular Letter No. 14 of 2004 E/439/206/01

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service Affairs and Administrative

Reforms

To: Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/Departments

Time-Off to attend Annual General Meeting

Please refer to this Ministry's Circular Letter dated 16 March 2004.

- The Annual General Meeting of the Union of Public Personnel Officers (UPPO) has been postponed to Monday 5 April 2004 from 1100 hrs to 1400 hrs at the Gold Crest Hotel, Quatre Bornes.
- 3. It would be appreciated if, <u>subject to the exigencies of the service</u>, officers of the Personnel Cadre who are members of the UPPO could, on request, be granted time-off to attend the Annual General Meeting.

(K. Ponnusamy) Senior Chief Executive

Copy to:

Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service